
Fourth Grade Parents,

! Welcome back to a new school year!  I hope you had a wonderful summer and 
are ready for a great year here at Graebner!  Fourth grade will be a fun year in 
which your child will learn many new things.
! My name is Jennifer Winiarski, and I am excited to be teaching back at 
Graebner this year.  Your child may remember me from two years ago when I was 
his/her ISM teacher at this school. 
! I graduated from Oakland University with my Bachelor’s in Elementary 
Education.  I majored in math and language arts!  I am currently working on my 
Master’s from Saginaw Valley State University in Instructional Technology.  I am a big 
technology person and am always looking for ways to incorporate it into the 
classroom to enhance your child’s learning!
! All my teaching experience has been in the Utica district, rest assured I am 
familiar with how Utica schools run.  I have taught ISM (math) at two different 
schools and have a great deal of experience with all grade levels.  I can say that 
math is my favorite subject and I have many ideas and resources to make math fun!
! At our Open House on Thursday, September 20th at 7:30 p.m., you will see 
that I have a sport-themed room.  Our class is a team as we focus on teamwork, 
being a team player, having good sportsmanship with positive communication and 
doing our personal best.
! With that said, I am a fan of all sports!  I love the Detroit Lions and also love 
competitive dance (tap, ballet and lyrical).  I also enjoy rollerblading, bike riding and 
listening to music.  
! Now that you know a little more about me, I am excited to get to know you 
and your child!  Please remember that learning is a partnership between myself, the 
student and the parent.  Working as a team, we will make sure that your child has a 
successful year in which he/she will become a more responsible, independent 
individual!!  I am always available by phone or email.  Please understand that my 
phone is currently being hooked up so as soon as I have the extension, I will get it 
to you :)
!

Looking forward to meeting you Thursday, September 20th!!

Feel free to check out our classroom website at: http://teamwiniarski.weebly.com.  I 
just created our site so please check back often for new posts, pages and resources!

Sincerely,

Ms. Winiarski
jennifer.winiarski@uticak12.org
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